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Epidemics and History
Foot and mouth disease (FMD) is currently regarded as one of the
world's worst animal plagues. But how did this label become attached
to a curable disease that poses little threat to human health? And
why, in the epidemic of 2001, did the government's control strategy
still rely upon Victorian trade restrictions and mass slaughter? This
groundbreaking and well-researched book shows that, for over a
century, FMD has brought fear, tragedy and sorrow- damaging businesses
and affecting international relations. Yet these effects were neither
inevitable nor caused by FMD itself but were, rather, the product of
the legislation used to control it, and in this sense FMD is a
'manufactured' plague rather than a natural one. A Manufactured Plague
turns the spotlight on this process of manufacture, revealing a rich
history beset by controversy, in which party politics, class
relations, veterinary ambitions, agricultural practices, the
priorities of farming and the meat trade, fears for national security
and scientific progress all made FMD what it is today.

Contagion
In three sections, the Oxford Handbook of the History of Medicine
celebrates the richness and variety of medical history around the
world. It explore medical developments and trends in writing history
according to period, place, and theme.
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Murderous Contagion
Through its coverage of 19 epidemics associated with a broad range of
wars across time and place that blends medical knowledge,
demographics, and geographic and medical information with historical
and military insights, this book reveals the complex relationship
between epidemics and wars throughout history. • Provides readers with
a broad understanding of the relationship between disease and
epidemics and their impact upon (and by) wars • Helps non-medical
professionals grasp some of the important elements of specific
epidemics—such as disease vectors and common factors assisting
diffusion—through explanations in easily understood language • Blends
the perspective from humanistic and social science studies with
critical information from science on topics that have continually
impacted nations and societies over the ages • Clarifies the confusing
details of similar yet different diseases for readers without medical
or scientific backgrounds

Armies of Pestilence
Provides a biological inquiry into the causes and spread of infectious
disease and its impact on human survival

The Burdens of Disease
The Deadly Truth chronicles the complex interactions between disease
and the peoples of America from the pre-Columbian world to the
present. Grob's ultimate lesson is stark but valuable: there can be no
final victory over disease. The world in which we live undergoes
constant change, which in turn creates novel risks to human health and
life. We conquer particular diseases, but others always arise in their
stead. In a powerful challenge to our tendency to see disease as
unnatural and its virtual elimination as a real possibility, Grob
asserts the undeniable biological persistence of disease. Diseases
ranging from malaria to cancer have shaped the social
landscape--sometimes through brief, furious outbreaks, and at other
times through gradual occurrence, control, and recurrence. Grob
integrates statistical data with particular peoples and places while
giving us the larger patterns of the ebb and flow of disease over
centuries. Throughout, we see how much of our history, culture, and
nation-building was determined--in ways we often don't realize--by the
environment and the diseases it fostered. The way in which we live has
shaped, and will continue to shape, the diseases from which we get
sick and die. By accepting the presence of disease and understanding
the way in which it has physically interacted with people and places
in past eras, Grob illuminates the extraordinarily complex forces that
shape our morbidity and mortality patterns and provides a realistic
appreciation of the individual, social, environmental, and biological
determinants of human health.
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Plagues & Poxes
This book explores the methodology of environmental history, with an
emphasis on the field's interaction with other historiographies such
as consumerism, borderlands, and gender. It examines the problem of
environmental context, specifically the problem and perception of
environmental determinism, by focusing on climate, disease, fauna, and
regional environments. It also considers the changing understanding of
scientific knowledge.

Disease, Colonialism, and the State
Disease and Crime
This book shows how bubonic plague and smallpox helped end the Hittite
Empire, the Bronze Age in the Near East and later the Carthaginian
Empire. The book will examine all the possible infectious diseases
present in ancient times and show that life was a daily struggle for
survival either avoiding or fighting against these infectious disease
epidemics. The book will argue that infectious disease epidemics are a
critical link in the chain of causation for the demise of most
civilizations in the ancient world and that ancient historians should
no longer ignore them, as is currently the case.

Man and Microbes
Few diseases have exercised the Western imagination as chronically as
hysteria--from the wandering womb of ancient Greek medicine, to the
demonically possessed witch of the Renaissance; from the "vaporous"
salong women of Enlightenment Paris, through to the celebrated
patients of Sigmund Freud, with their extravagant, erotically charged
symptoms. In this fascnating and authoritative book, Mark Micale
surveys the range of past and present readings of hysteria by
intellectual historians; historians of science and medicine; scholars
in gender studies, art history, and literature; and psychoanalysts,
psychiatriasts, clinical psychologists, and neurologists. In so doing,
he explores numerous questions raised by this evergrowing body of
literature: Why, in recent years, has the history of hysterical
disorders carried such resonance for commentators in the sciences and
humanities? What can we learn form the textual traditions of hysteria
about writing the history of disease in general? What is the broader
cultural meaning of the new hysteria studies? In the second half of
the book, Micale discusses the many historical "cultures of hysteria."
He reconstructs in detail the past usages of the hysteria concept as a
powerful, descriptive trope in various nonmedical domains, including
poetry, fiction, theater, social thought, political criticism, and the
arts His book is a pioneering attempt to write the historical
phenomenology of disease in an age preoccupied with health, and a
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prescriptive remedy for writing histories of disease in the future.
Mark S. Micale is Assistant Professor of History at Yale. He is the
editor of Beyond the Unconscious: Essays of Henri F. Ellenberger
(Princeton). Originally published in 1994. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make
available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished
backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the
original texts of these important books while presenting them in
durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton
Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton
University Press since its founding in 1905.

Disease and Medicine in World History
In keeping with the goal of this series, A History of Infectious
Diseases and the Microbial World provides a broad introductory
overview of the history of major infectious diseases, including their
impact on different populations, the recognition of specific causative
agents, and the development of methods used to prevent, control, and
treat them. By stressing the major themes in the history of disease,
this book allows readers to relate modern concerns to historical
materials. It places modern developments concerning infectious
diseases within their historical context, illuminating the
relationships between patterns of disease and social, cultural,
political, and economic factors. Upon completing this volume, readers
will be prepared to answer contemporary questions concerning the
threat of newly-emerging infectious diseases, potentially devastating
pandemics, and the threat of bioterrorism. A History of Infectious
Diseases and the Microbial World offers readers answers to specific
questions, as well as the challenge of a narrative that will stimulate
their curiosity and encourage them to ask questions about the theory,
practice, and assumptions of modern medicine. One will gain a precise
understanding of the nature of different kinds of pathogens, the
unique mechanisms behind disease transmission , and the means used to
control, prevent, and treat infectious disease. Although only a few of
these deadly illnesses can be addressed in detail, those that are
discussed include: malaria, leprosy, bubonic plague, tuberculosis,
syphilis, diphtheria, cholera, yellow fever, poliomyelitis, HIV/AIDS,
and influenza.

The Death of a Disease
Disease Selection: The way disease changed the world explores the hostpathogen relationship and the way communicable diseases have evolved
often to stay one step ahead of interventions. From sexually
transmitted disease through to ancient and modern great plagues,
parasites, food, zoonoses, climate change and populations, this book
explores the way disappeared and emergent diseases have shaped our
world just as much as nature has. This book provides key information
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and is a valuable resource for students, practitioners and researchers
working in global health and anyone interested in understanding of the
basis of disease.

Framing and Imagining Disease in Cultural History
Much as we take comfort in the belief that modern medicine and public
health tactics can protect us from horrifying contagious diseases,
such faith is dangerously unfounded. So demonstrates Mark Harrison in
this pathbreaking investigation of the intimate connections between
trade and disease throughout modern history. For centuries commerce
has been the single most important factor in spreading diseases to
different parts of the world, the author shows, and today the same is
true. But in today's global world, commodities and germs are
circulating with unprecedented speed. Beginning with the plagues that
ravaged Eurasia in the fourteenth century, Harrison charts both the
passage of disease and the desperate measures to prevent it. He
examines the emergence of public health in the Western world, its
subsequent development elsewhere, and a recurring pattern of
misappropriation of quarantines, embargoes, and other sanitary
measures for political or economic gain—even for use as weapons of
war. In concluding chapters the author exposes the weaknesses of
today's public health regulations—a set of rules that not only disrupt
the global economy but also fail to protect the public from the
afflictions of trade-borne disease.

Chronic Disease in the Twentieth Century
Multiple Sclerosis: The History of a Disease won a 2005 ForeWord Book
of the Year Silver Medal! The basic facts about multiple sclerosis are
well known: it is the most common neurologic disease of young adults,
usually beginning with episodic attacks of neurologic symptoms, then
entering a progressive phase some years later. Its onset has an
average age of 30, and occurs in about 1 in 500 individuals of
European ancestry living primarily in temperate climates. There
appears to be a complex interaction between a genetic predisposition
and an environmental trigger that initiates the disease. But these
facts do not convey the impact of the disease on the people whose
lives it affects. In this elegantly written and comprehensive history,
we meet individuals who suffered with MS in the centuries before the
disease had a name, including blessed Lidwina of Holland, who took joy
from her misery, believing that she was sent to accept suffering for
the sins of others; Augustus d'Est, grandson of George III and cousin
of Queen Victoria, whose case shows how someone with access to the
best of medical care of the age was understood and managed; and
Heinrich Heine, the great German poet, who also had access to all
medical services that were available, but who progressed into his
mattress grave in two decades, aware of the loss of physical ability
while still able to compose great poetry to the end. From these early
cases the author demonstrates how progress in diagnosing and managing
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multiple sclerosis has paralleled the development of medical science,
from the early developments in modern studies of anatomy and
pathology, to the framing of the disease in the nineteenth century,
and eventually to modern diagnosis and treatment. From beginning to
end, Dr. Murray takes us on a fascinating journey of discovery, in the
process showing how the evolution of our understanding of multiple
sclerosis has been part of the greater history of medical knowledge.

The Mosquito
Challenging traditional approaches to medical history, Disease in the
History of Modern Latin America advances understandings of disease as
a social and cultural construction in Latin America. This innovative
collection provides a vivid look at the latest research in the
cultural history of medicine through insightful essays about how
disease—whether it be cholera or aids, leprosy or mental illness—was
experienced and managed in different Latin American countries and
regions, at different times from the late nineteenth century to the
present. Based on the idea that the meanings of sickness—and
health—are contestable and subject to controversy, Disease in the
History of Modern Latin America displays the richness of an
interdisciplinary approach to social and cultural history. Examining
diseases in Mexico, Brazil, Argentina, Colombia, Peru, and Bolivia,
the contributors explore the production of scientific knowledge,
literary metaphors for illness, domestic public health efforts, and
initiatives shaped by the agendas of international agencies. They also
analyze the connections between ideas of sexuality, disease, nation,
and modernity; the instrumental role of certain illnesses in statebuilding processes; welfare efforts sponsored by the state and led by
the medical professions; and the boundaries between individual and
state responsibilities regarding sickness and health. Diego Armus’s
introduction contextualizes the essays within the history of medicine,
the history of public health, and the sociocultural history of
disease. Contributors. Diego Armus, Anne-Emanuelle Birn, Kathleen
Elaine Bliss, Ann S. Blum, Marilia Coutinho, Marcus Cueto, Patrick
Larvie, Gabriela Nouzeilles, Diana Obregón, Nancy Lays Stepan, Ann
Zulawski

Twelve Diseases that Changed Our World
In the only history of its kind, Etheridge traces the development of
the Centers for Disease Control from its inception as a malaria
control unit during World War II through the mid-1980s . The
eradication of smallpox, the struggle to identify an effective polio
vaccine, the unraveling of the secrets of Legionnaires' disease, and
the shock over the identification of the HIV virus are all chronicled
here. Drawing on hundreds of interviews and source documents,
Etheridge vividly recreates the vital decision-making incidents that
shaped both the growth of this institution as well as the state of
public health in this country for the last five decades. We follow the
Page 6/18

How To Download eBook Disease In The History Of Modern Latin America
From Malaria To Aids
development of the institution as it was transformed by the will and
the imagination of remarkable individuals such as Dr. Joseph Mountin,
one of the first heads of the CDC. Often characterized as abrasive and
impatient, Mountin pushed the CDC to become a vital player in
eradicating the threat of communicable disease in the United States.
Others such as Dr. Alexander Langmuir brought the expertise necessary
to establish epidemiology as one of the primary functions of the CDC.
Created to serve the states and to answer any call for help whether
routine or extraordinary, the CDC is now widely recognized as one of
the world's premier public health institutions.

Miners' Lung
In this sweeping approach to the history of disease, historian J. N.
Hays chronicles perceptions and responses to plague and pestilence
over two thousand years of western history. Hays frames disease as a
multi-dimensional construct, situated at the intersection of history,
politics, culture, and medicine, and rooted in mentalities and social
relations as much as in biological conditions of pathology. He shows
how diseases affect social and political change, reveal social
tensions, and are mediated both within and outside the realm of
scientific medicine. Beginning with the legacy of Greek, Roman, and
early Christian ideas about disease, the book then discusses many of
the dramatic epidemics from the fourteenth through the twentieth
centuries, moving from leprosy and bubonic plague through syphilis,
smallpox, cholera, tuberculosis, influenza, and poliomyelitis to AIDS.
Hays examines the devastating exchange of diseases between cultures
and continents that ensued during the age of exploration. He also
describes disease through the lenses of medical theory, public health,
folk traditions, and government response. The history of epidemics is
also the history of their victims. Hays pays close attention to the
relationships between poverty and power and disease, using
contemporary case studies to support his argument that diseases
concentrate their pathological effects on the poor, while elites
associate the cause of disease with the culture and habits of the
poor.

Visualizing Disease
Studying malaria in modern East Asia in the context of the global
history of the disease, this book fills an important gap in our
understanding of the cultural, social, economic, and political
dimensions of the relationship between malaria and human society in a
region which has often been neglected by historians of the disease.
The authors examine the development and consequences of various antimalaria strategies in Hong Kong, Okinawa, Taiwan, mainland China, and
East Asia as a whole. The British and Japanese colonial models of
disease control are explored, as is the later American technological
model of DDT residue spraying, promoted by the Rockefeller Foundation
which played a significant role in the global anti-malaria campaign
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and the development of public health in Asia. In the post- World War
II period, the use of DDT and international political and economic
interests helped to shape anti-malaria policies of the Nationalist
government in Taiwan. In mainland China, the Beijing government's mass
mobilization and primary health care model of anti-malaria control has
given way to new strategies as recent changes in the health care
system have affected anti-malaria efforts and public health
developments. This book illuminates an important and largely
unexplored dimension of the history of malaria: the interplay of the
state (colonial or sovereign), international interests, new medical
knowledge and technology, changing concepts of health and disease, as
well as local society in the formulation and implementation of antimalaria policies. It will be of interest to historians of colonialism,
medicine and public health, Asia, as well as health and social policy
planners.

The Deadly Truth
Long and recurring illnesses have burdened sick people and their
doctors since ancient times, but until recently the concept of
"chronic disease" had limited significance. Even lingering diseases
like tuberculosis, a leading cause of mortality, did not inspire
dedicated public health activities until the later decades of the
nineteenth century, when it became understood as a treatable
infectious disease. Historian of medicine George Weisz analyzes why
the idea of chronic disease assumed critical importance in the
twentieth century and how it acquired new meaning as one of the most
serious problems facing national healthcare systems. Chronic Disease
in the Twentieth Century challenges the conventional wisdom that the
concept of chronic disease emerged because medicine's ability to cure
infectious disease led to changing patterns of disease. Instead, it
suggests, the concept was constructed and has evolved to serve a
variety of political and social purposes. How and why the concept
developed differently in the United States, the United Kingdom, and
France are central concerns of this work. In the United States,
anxiety about chronic disease spread early in the twentieth century
and was transformed in the 1950s and 1960s into a national crisis that
helped shape healthcare reform. In the United Kingdom, the concept
emerged only after World War II, was associated almost exclusively
with proper medical care for the elderly population, and became
closely linked to the development of geriatrics as a specialty. In
France, the problems of elderly and infirm people were handled as
technical and administrative matters until the 1950s and 1960s, when
medical treatment of elderly people emerged as a subset of their wider
social marginality. While an international consensus now exists
regarding a chronic disease crisis that demands better forms of
disease management, the different paths taken by these countries
during the twentieth century continue to exert profound influence.
This book seeks to explain why, among the innumerable problems faced
by societies, some problems in some places become viewed as critical
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public issues that shape health policy.

A History of Disease in Ancient Times
"A breath-taking first book. Nash does a terrific job."—Vicki Ruiz,
author of From Out of the Shadows: Mexican Women in Twentieth-Century
America "An excellent book that treats environmental history in a
fresh new way."—Elliott West, author of The Contested Plains: Indians,
Goldseekers and the Rush to Colorado "This book brilliantly fits human
bodies into environmental history and finds a place for landscape in
the history of medicine."—Warwick Anderson, author of Colonial
Pathologies: American Tropical Medicine, Race, and Hygiene in the
Philippines

Inescapable Ecologies
Throughout human history illness has been socially interpreted before
its range of meanings could be understood and disseminated. Writers of
diverse types have been as active in constructing these meanings as
doctors, yet it is only recently that literary traditions have been
recognized as a rich archive for these interpretations. These essays
focus on the methodological hurdles encountered in retrieving these
interpretations, called 'framing' by the authors. Framing and
Imagining Disease in Cultural History aims to explain what has been
said about these interpretations and to compare their value.

The Making of a Tropical Disease
In 2014, the world faces a global crisis as the Ebola epidemic
threatens to spread from Western Africa across the planet. Even before
recorded history began, disease has plagued human civilisations,
claiming more lives than natural disasters and warfare combined. Using
an interdisciplinary approach, Sean Martin's A Short History of
Disease chronicles the historical and geographical evolution of
infectious and non-infectious diseases, from their prehistoric origins
to the present day, offering a comprehensive, accessible guide to
ailments.

The Oxford Handbook of Environmental History
Disease is the true serial killer of human history: the horrors of
bubonic plague, cholera, syphilis, smallpox, tuberculosis and the like
have claimed more lives and caused more misery than the depredations
of warfare, famine and natural disasters combined. Murderous Contagion
tells the compelling and at times unbearably moving story of the
devastating impact of diseases on humankind - from the Black Death of
the 14th century to the Spanish flu of 1918-19 and the AIDS epidemic
of the modern era. In this book Mary Dobson also relates the
endeavours of physicians and scientists to understand and identify the
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causes of diseases and find ways of preventing them. This is a timely
and revelatory work of popular history by a writer whose knowledge of,
and enthusiasm for, her subject shines through her every word.

Multiple Sclerosis
Covers the history of twelve important diseases and addresses public
health responses and societal upheavals. Chronicles the ways disease
outbreaks shaped traditions and institutions of Western civilization.
Explains the effects, causes, and outcomes from past epidemics.
Describes a dozen diseases to show how disease control either was
achieved or failed. Makes clear the interrelationship between diseases
and history. Presents material in a compelling, clear, and jargon-free
prose for a wide audience. Provides a picture of the best practices
for dealing with disease outbreaks.

Natural History of Infectious Disease
Drawing on case studies from ancient Egypt to present-day America,
Asia and Europe, Sheldon Watts presents this concise introduction to
diverse ideas about diseases and their treatment throughout the world.

The Routledge History of Disease
"In A History of Population Health Johan P. Mackenbach offers a broadsweeping study of the spectacular changes in people's health in Europe
since the early 18th century. Most of the 40 specific diseases covered
in this book show a fascinating pattern of 'rise-and-fall', with large
differences in timing between countries. Using a unique collection of
historical data and bringing together insights from demography,
economics, sociology, political science, medicine, epidemiology and
general history, it shows that these changes and variations did not
occur spontaneously, but were mostly man-made. Throughout European
history, changes in health and longevity were therefore closely
related to economic, social, and political conditions, with public
health and medical care both making important contributions to
population health improvement"--

A History of Infectious Diseases and the Microbial World
**The instant New York Times bestseller.** *An international
bestseller.* “Hugely impressive, a major work.”—NPR A pioneering and
groundbreaking work of narrative nonfiction that offers a dramatic new
perspective on the history of humankind, showing how through
millennia, the mosquito has been the single most powerful force in
determining humanity’s fate Why was gin and tonic the cocktail of
choice for British colonists in India and Africa? What does Starbucks
have to thank for its global domination? What has protected the lives
of popes for millennia? Why did Scotland surrender its sovereignty to
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England? What was George Washington's secret weapon during the
American Revolution? The answer to all these questions, and many more,
is the mosquito. Across our planet since the dawn of humankind, this
nefarious pest, roughly the size and weight of a grape seed, has been
at the frontlines of history as the grim reaper, the harvester of
human populations, and the ultimate agent of historical change. As the
mosquito transformed the landscapes of civilization, humans were
unwittingly required to respond to its piercing impact and universal
projection of power. The mosquito has determined the fates of empires
and nations, razed and crippled economies, and decided the outcome of
pivotal wars, killing nearly half of humanity along the way. She (only
females bite) has dispatched an estimated 52 billion people from a
total of 108 billion throughout our relatively brief existence. As the
greatest purveyor of extermination we have ever known, she has played
a greater role in shaping our human story than any other living thing
with which we share our global village. Imagine for a moment a world
without deadly mosquitoes, or any mosquitoes, for that matter? Our
history and the world we know, or think we know, would be completely
unrecognizable. Driven by surprising insights and fast-paced
storytelling, The Mosquito is the extraordinary untold story of the
mosquito’s reign through human history and her indelible impact on our
modern world order.

A Manufactured Plague
Malaria sickens hundreds of millions of people—and kills one to three
million—each year. Despite massive efforts to eradicate the disease,
it remains a major public health problem in poorer tropical regions.
But malaria has not always been concentrated in tropical areas. How
did other regions control malaria and why does the disease still
flourish in some parts of the globe? From Russia to Bengal to Palm
Beach, Randall Packard’s far-ranging narrative traces the natural and
social forces that help malaria spread and make it deadly. He finds
that war, land development, crumbling health systems, and
globalization—coupled with climate change and changes in the
distribution and flow of water—create conditions in which malaria's
carrier mosquitoes thrive. The combination of these forces, Packard
contends, makes the tropical regions today a perfect home for the
disease. Authoritative, fascinating, and eye-opening, this short
history of malaria concludes with policy recommendations for improving
control strategies and saving lives.

Epidemics and War: The Impact of Disease on Major Conflicts
in History
The Routledge History of Disease draws on innovative scholarship in
the history of medicine to explore the challenges involved in writing
about health and disease throughout the past and across the globe,
presenting a varied range of case studies and perspectives on the
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patterns, technologies and narratives of disease that can be
identified in the past and that continue to influence our present.
Organized thematically, chapters examine particular forms and
conceptualizations of disease, covering subjects from leprosy in
medieval Europe and cancer screening practices in twentieth-century
USA to the ayurvedic tradition in ancient India and the pioneering
studies of mental illness that took place in nineteenth-century Paris,
as well as discussing the various sources and methods that can be used
to understand the social and cultural contexts of disease. The book is
divided into four sections, focusing in turn on historical models of
disease, shifting temporal and geographical patterns of disease, the
impact of new technologies on categorizing, diagnosing and treating
disease, and the different ways in which patients and practitioners,
as well as novelists and playwrights, have made sense of their
experiences of disease in the past. International in scope,
chronologically wide-ranging and illustrated with images and maps,
this comprehensive volume is essential reading for anyone interested
in the history of health through the ages.

A History of Population Health
A case-study in the history of sleeping sickness, relating it to the
western 'civilising mission'.

Disease Selection
Visual anatomy books have been a staple of medical practice and study
since the mid-sixteenth century. But the visual representation of
diseased states followed a very different pattern from anatomy, one we
are only now beginning to investigate and understand. With Visualizing
Disease, Domenico Bertoloni Meli explores key questions in this
domain, opening a new field of inquiry based on the analysis of a rich
body of arresting and intellectually challenging images reproduced
here both in black and white and in color. Starting in the
Renaissance, Bertoloni Meli delves into the wide range of figures
involved in the early study and representation of disease, including
not just men of medicine, like anatomists, physicians, surgeons, and
pathologists, but also draftsmen and engravers. Pathological
preparations proved difficult to preserve and represent, and as
Bertoloni Meli takes us through a number of different cases from the
Renaissance to the mid-nineteenth century, we gain a new understanding
of how knowledge of disease, interactions among medical men and
artists, and changes in the technologies of preservation and
representation of specimens interacted to slowly bring illustration
into the medical world.

The Oxford Handbook of the History of Medicine
Disease and crime are increasingly conflated in the contemporary
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world. News reports proclaim "epidemics" of crime, while politicians
denounce terrorism as a lethal pathological threat. Recent years have
even witnessed the development of a new subfield, "epidemiological
criminology," which merges public health with criminal justice to
provide analytical tools for criminal justice practitioners and health
care professionals. Little attention, however, has been paid to the
historical contexts of these disease and crime equations, or to the
historical continuities and discontinuities between contemporary
invocations of crime as disease and the emergence of criminology,
epidemiology, and public health in the second half of the nineteenth
century. When, how and why did this pathologization of crime and
criminalization of disease come about? This volume addresses these
critical questions, exploring the discursive construction of crime and
disease across a range of geographical and historical settings.

Sentinel for Health
The influence that disease has had on history has often been hidden
behind the more 'glorious' exploits of individuals and monarchs. In
Armies of Pestilence R.S. Bray offers a fresh contribution to the
impact that illnesses have had on world history.

Difference and Disease
Before the nineteenth century, travellers who left Britain for the
Americas, West Africa, India and elsewhere encountered a medical
conundrum: why did they fall ill when they arrived, and why – if they
recovered - did they never become so ill again? The widely accepted
answer was that the newcomers needed to become 'seasoned to the
climate.' Suman Seth explores forms of eighteenth-century medical
knowledge, including conceptions of seasoning, showing how
geographical location was essential to this knowledge and helped to
define relationships between Britain and her far-flung colonies. In
this period, debates raged between medical practitioners over whether
diseases changed in different climes. Different diseases were deemed
characteristic of different races and genders, and medical
practitioners were thus deeply involved in contestations over race and
the legitimacy of the abolitionist cause. In this innovative and
engaging history, Seth offers dramatically new ways to understand the
mutual shaping of medicine, race, and empire.

Approaching Hysteria
Since publication of the initial version of Plagues & Poxes in 1987,
which had the optimistic subtitle "The Rise and Fall of Epidemic
Disease," the rise of new diseases such as AIDS and the deliberate
modification and weaponization of diseases such as anthrax have
changed the way we perceive infectious disease. With major
modifications to deal with this new reality, the acclaimed author of
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Civil War Medicine: Challenges and Triumphs has updated and revised
this series of essays about changing disease patterns in history and
some of the key events and people involved in them. It deals with the
history of major outbreaks of disease - both infectious diseases such
as plague and smallpox and noninfectious diseases - and shows how they
are in many cases caused inadvertently by human actions, including
warfare, commercial travel, social adaptations, and dietary
modifications. To these must now be added discussion of the
intentional spreading of disease by acts of bioterrorism, and the
history and knowledge of those diseases that are thought to be
potential candidates for intentional spread by bioterrorists. Among
the many topics discussed are: How the spread of smallpox and measles
among previously unexposed populations in the Americas, the
introduction of malaria and yellow fever from Africa via the
importation of slaves into the Western hemisphere, and the importation
of syphilis to Europe all are related to the modern interchange of
diseases such as AIDS. How the ever-larger populations in the cities
of Europe and North America gave rise to "crowd diseases" such as
polio by permitting the existence of sufficient numbers of non-immune
people in sufficient numbers to keep the diseases from dying out. How
the domestication of animals allowed diseases of animals to affect
humans, or perhaps become genetically modified to become epidemic
human diseases. Why the concept of deficiency diseases was not
understood before the early twentieth century; disease, after all, was
the presence of something abnormal, how could it be due to the absence
of something? In fact, the first epidemic disease in human history
probably was iron deficiency anemia. How changes in the availability
and nature of specific foods have affected the size of population
groups and their health throughout history. The introduction of
potatoes to Ireland and corn to Europe, and the relationship between
the modern technique of rice milling and beriberi, all illustrate the
fragile nutritional state that results when any single vegetable crop
is the main source of food. Why biological warfare is not a new
phenomenon. There have been attempts to intentionally cause epidemic
disease almost since the dawn of recorded history, including the
contamination of wells and other water sources of armies and civilian
populations; of course, the spread of smallpox to Native Americans
during the French and Indian War is known to every schoolchild. With
our increased technology, it is not surprising that we now have to
deal with problems such as weaponized spores of anthrax.

A Short History of Disease
A noted medical historian places recent outbreaks of deadly diseases
in historical perspective, with accounts of other alarming and
recurring diseases throughout history and of the ways in which humans
have adapted. Reprint. 17,500 first printing.

Disease And History
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"This book is the biography of a Chinese disease. Born in antiquity
and reaching maturity during the epidemics that swept China during the
seventeenth-century collapse of the Ming dynasty, the ancient notion
of wenbing Warm diseases continued to play a role even in the response
of Traditional Chinese Medicine to the outbreak of SARS in 2002-3. By
following wenbing from its birth to maturity and even life in modern
times this book approaches the history of Chinese medicine from a new
angle. It explores the possibility of replacing older narratives that
stress progress and linear development with accounts that pay
attention to geographic, intellectual, and cultural diversity. By
doing so it integrates the history of Chinese medicine into broader
historical studies in a way that has not so far been attempted, and
addresses the concerns of a readership much wider than that of Chinese
medicine specialists"--Provided by publisher.

Natural History of Infectious Disease
In 1988, the World Health Organization launched a campaign for the
global eradication of polio. Today, this goal is closer than ever.
Fewer than 1,300 people were paralyzed from the disease in 2004, down
from approximately 350,000 in 1988. In The Death of a Disease, science
writers Bernard Seytre and Mary Shaffer tell the dramatic story of
this crippling virus that has evoked terror among parents and struck
down healthy children for centuries. Beginning in ancient Egypt, the
narrative explores the earliest stages of research, describes the
wayward paths taken by a long line of scientists-each of whom made a
vital contribution to understanding this enigmatic virus-and traces
the development of the Salk and Sabin vaccines. The book also tracks
the contemporary polio story, detailing the remaining obstacles as
well as the medical, governmental, and international health efforts
that are currently being focused on developing countries such as
India, Pakistan, Nigeria, and Niger. At a time when emerging diseases
and the threat of bioterrorism are the focus of much media and public
attention, this book tells the story of a crippling disease that is on
the verge of disappearing. In the face of tremendous odds, the neareradication of polio offers an inspiring story that is both
encouraging and instructive to those at the center of the continued
fight against communicable diseases.

The Colonial Disease
Arthur McIvor and Ronald Johnston explore the experience of coal
miners' lung diseases and the attempts at voluntary and legal control
of dusty conditions in British mining from the late nineteenth century
to the present. In this way, the book addresses the important issues
of occupational health and safety within the mining industry; issues
that have been severely neglected in studies of health and safety in
general. The authors examine the prevalent diseases, notably
pneumoconiosis, emphysema and bronchitis, and evaluate the roles of
key players such as the doctors, management and employers, the state
Page 15/18

How To Download eBook Disease In The History Of Modern Latin America
From Malaria To Aids
and the trade unions. Throughout the book, the integration of oral
testimony helps to elucidate the attitudes of workers and victims of
disease, their 'machismo' work culture and socialisation to very high
levels of risk on the job, as well as how and why ideas and health
mentalities changed over time. This research, taken together with
extensive archive material, provides a unique perspective on the
nature of work, industrial relations, the meaning of masculinity in
the workplace and the wider social impact of industrial disease,
disability and death. The effects of contracting dust disease are
shown to result invariably in seriously prescribed lifestyles and
encroaching isolation. The book will appeal to those working on the
history of medicine, industrial relations, social history and business
history as well as labour history.

Disease in the History of Modern Latin America
An updated edition of this classic text which explores the impact of
disease on the great events in history. The most powerful individuals
and societies can be brought down by disease, such as plagues,
smallpox, AIDS and SARS epidemics.

Speaking of Epidemics in Chinese Medicine
This book is a major and wide-ranging study of the great epidemic
scourges of humanity--plague, leprosy, smallpox, syphilis, cholera,
and yellow fever/malaria--over the last six centuries. It is also much
more. Sheldon Watts, a cultural and social historian who has spent
much of his career studying and teaching in the world's South, applies
a wholly original perspective to the study of global disease,
exploring the connections between the movement of epidemics and the
manifestations of imperial power in the Americas, Asia, Africa, and in
European homelands. He shows how the perceptions of whom a disease
targeted changed over time and effected various political and medical
responses. He argues that not only did Western medicine fail to cure
the diseases that its own expansion engendered, but that imperial
medicine was in fact an agent and tool of empire. Watts examines the
relationship between the pre-modern and modern medical profession and
such epidemic disasters as the plague in western Europe and the Middle
East; leprosy in the medieval West and in the nineteenth-century
tropical world; the spread of smallpox to the New World in the age of
exploration; syphilis and nonsexual diseases in Europe's connection
with Asia; cholera in India during British rule; and malaria in the
Atlantic Basin during the eras of slavery and Social Darwinism. He
investigates in detail the relation between violent environmental
changes and disease, and between disease and society, both in the
material sphere and in the minds and spirits of rulers and ruled. This
book will become the standard account of the way diseases--arising
through chance, through reckless environmental change engineered by
man, or through a combination of each--were interpreted in Western
Europe and in the colonized world.
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